
                                                                                                  
 

                      

Dear Parents, Carers, Family and Friends,  
 
Cancer affects many families across the UK including families within this school. 

 
September is Childhood Cancer Awareness Month and as Macmillan run the World’s Biggest Coffee 
Morning on Friday 28th September, Y3 pupil Riley thought it would be a great idea to combine the 
two and hold a cake sale at school.  The cause is very close to his heart and he wanted to do 
something to increase the awareness of cancer in children and to raise some money for cancer care. 
 

                                 
 
During break time on Friday 28th September, Riley and his classmates will be selling cakes, badges 
and bracelets to the rest of the school.  To support Riley, the PTA will also be selling these (from 
inside the gazebo outside Y1/Y2) at the end of school on Friday 28th September.  All proceeds from 
the sale will go to Macmillian Cancer Care.     
 
Riley would therefore really appreciate if you could help him by donating cupcakes, buns, biscuits or 
any other sweet treats for him to sell (please leave all donations with Mrs Tune at reception on 
Thursday/Friday next week).   
 
Please could you also send money (in an envelope marked with your child’s name or in a 
purse/wallet) in with your children on Friday 28th September so they can buy something (cakes will 
cost 50p, badges £1 and bracelets £2). 
 
We hope you can support Riley with his idea and we thank you for any help or contribution you can 
make. 
 
Thank you  
 
The PTA (and Riley)  
 

 
 



 


